
Public Hearing 
 

The Mills Planning and Zoning Board will hold a public hearing on 20th, December 2021, 

at 5:30 p.m., or as time allows, and the Mills City Council will hold a public hearing at 

the 7:00 p.m. meeting on 21st, December, both at the Mills City Hall located at 704 

Fourth Street in Mills, Wyoming, to consider a Special Zoning District Lots in the City of 

Mills, Block 44, Lots 4-12; Block 45, Lots 1-14; Block 46, Lot 1; Block 55, Lots 3-7. 

Comments can be made in writing and given to the City Clerk or Town Planner prior to 

December 17th, 2021. Comments can be dropped off at Mills City Hall at 704 4th Street, 

Mills Wyoming 82604. 
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